LONDON BOROUGHS OF LAMBETH AND
SOUTHWARK
TRAFFIC RESTRICTIONS IN THE CUT AND GREET
STREET
[NOTE: This Notice is about banning motor vehicles from
using The Cut as a through road, between Short Street and
Hatfields; replacing the one-way traffic system in Greet
Street, between Cons Street and The Cut, with a ban on
motor vehicles entering at one end and a ban on all
vehicles (except pedal cycles) entering at the other end.
These measures have been in force by an Experimental
Order but will now be continued indefinitely by the new
order described below.]
1. NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Council of the
London Borough of Lambeth on 30th October 2023 made
the Lambeth and Southwark (Prescribed Routes) (No. 1)
Traffic Order 2023 under section 6 of the Road Traffic
Regulation Act 1984, as amended. The Order will continue
indefinitely the provisions of an Experimental Order.
2. The general effect of the Order, which will come into
force on 6th November 2023, is to prohibit motor vehicles
from entering or proceeding in:

(@ The Cut, between Short Street and Hatfields
(except for eastbound vehicles gaining access to
the loading bay outside The Young Vic Theatre); and

(b) Greet Street, between Cons Street and The Cut.

3. The Order will also permit northbound cycling in Greet
Street, between Cons Street and The Cut.
4. The Order is intended to reduce through vehicular traffic
and reallocate road space within The Cut to encourage
walking and cycling for travel, and to provide more public
space for pedestrian and outdoor business activity.
5. If you have any enquiries about this matter, please
contact the Council’'s Transport Team by email to:
lowtrafficneighbourhoods@lambeth.gov.uk
6. A copy of the Order and documents giving more details
about it are available for inspection online at:
www.lambeth.gov.uk/traffic-management-orders or from
9.30 am until 4.30 pm on Mondays to Fridays inclusive
(except bank/public holidays) until the last day of a period
of six weeks beginning with the date on which the Orders
are made, at the offices of Lambeth Council’s Highways
Team, 3rd Floor, Civic Centre, 6 Brixton Hill, London SW2
1EG. To arrange inspection please telephone 020 7926
0179 or email: Trafficorders@lambeth.gov.uk.
7. If any person wishes to question the validity of the Order
or of any of its provisions on the grounds that it or they are
not within the powers conferred by the Road Traffic
Regulation Act 1984, or that any requirement of that Act or
of any instrument made under that Act has not been
complied with, that person may, within 6 weeks from the
date on which the Order is made, apply for the purpose to
the High Court.
Dated 3rd November 2023
Ben Stevens
Highway Network Manager




